
To Keelin Foxden,
formerly Sweetglen:

Between the years 378-379Y.E. you gambled your way into a number
of  small  debts  in  the  coin-houses  of  Temeschwar.  Following  your
departure from the city under a cloud during the Vyig purge,  these
debts were consolidated and passed to an authority with greater reach.
The  Black  Ledger  Reckoners  of  Temeschwar  then  became  your
creditors.

However, for administrative reasons, your debt with the Black Ledger 
Reckoners of Temeschwar has been passed to a third party. We expect
them to be in touch at the earliest opportunity, and understand they are
heading to Anvil to meet with you.

If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to attend at our 
offices in Temeschwar: however, you shouldn’t hear from us again.

Yours sincerely,

Sanda van Temeschwar
Realms Liaison, Black Ledger Reckoners



To Keelin Foxden,

On the business of the Golden Spider, the Weaver at the 
Loom of Stars, Good Prince Prospero of the City of Bridges, 
I approach Anvil to speak with you concerning the matter of
a debt previously left in the hands of the Black Ledger 
Guild of Reckoners, of Temeschwar.

No matter the attitudes of your former creditors, you should 
not concern yourself with the contents of your pouches. Your 
debt has been transmuted into a specific service which you 
are well-placed to perform, and which, once completed, will 
resolve this matter.

I shall relate the full details of the matter once I arrive at 
Anvil. I intend that to be on the Friday evening of the 
Autumn Equinox summit.

In the spirit of productive co-operation,

Verta


